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January 13, 2011

Dear Friends,

I would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for your involvement with Siloam
through your prayers, financial support and your “hands on” in missions. We are excited at
what God has done and continues to do here in Snow Camp, He has truly blessed Siloam
and I believe it is in part because of our transparency in ministry, keeping a tight budget
and being good financial stewards of God’s money. Last year, we were able to provide
housing for 21 missionary families and gave away thousands of dollars worth of donated
food and clothing, We also had volunteers who gave hundreds of hours to help with various
projects around the property.

My life verse is Proverbs 3:5-6, “Trust in the Lord with all thine heart and lean not unfo
thine own understanding. In all thy ways acknowledge Him and He shall direct your
paths.” 2010 was a very challenging year for Siloam financially and many times we found
ourselves overwhelmed. But, this verse has been a constant reminder of God’s faithfulness
and our need to just let go and let Him take care of us each day as we continue to serve FHim
and the missionary families He sends to us.

As the year came to a close, God gave us the miracle of allowing us to end the year in the
black, as you see by the enclosed 2010 financial statement! What a faithful God we serve!

With 2010 behind us, we continue to look aftead to what God has for us in 2011, There are
two major projects that we are asking the Lord to help us complete as funds become
available. Project #1, is to finish construction of the Bill and Sandra Rice missionary home.
We have been waiting on the weather to clear up here in order to put the second floor on
and finish the roof trusses and then finish enclosing the exterior. So far, we have had $
25,482.24 designated for this project, which is enough to get the second floor and trusses
completed. We are waiting for God’s supply to continue with and finish construction.

Project #2 is to renovate our old tractor shed into a game room for the missionary kids. We
estimate that this project will cost $15,000.00. This will give the families a place to play
ping pong, air hockey and use the exercise equipment that has been donated to Siloam.

Please pray about how God might use you to help us with these two projects this year, Tell
your youth group that they can come and help us, or get your adult Sunday School classes
to volunteer for a day.

I have enclosed your giving record for the year. Without your gifts, we would not be able to
continue this wonderful ministry. May God richly bless you in 20111 To God be the glory
for the things He has done and continues to do!

Because of Christ,

Ly Yoo

pamhomes.org




